
MIDDLE TRINITY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

 AMENDMENTS TO DISTRICT MANAGEMENT PLAN  
 
 The Middle Trinity Groundwater Conservation District (MTGCD) will hold a 
public hearing on proposed amendments of the MTGCD's Groundwater Management Plan 
on Thursday, July 6th, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. at the District office located at 930 N. Wolfe 
Nursery Road, Stephenville, Texas 76401. All interested parties are invited to attend. 
 
PUBLIC HEARING AGENDA: 
 
 1.  Call to Order. 
 

2.  Summary presentation of the proposed amendments to the MTGCD 
Management Plan as required by Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code and 
Chapter 356 of the Texas Water Development Board's (TWDB) rules 
contained in Title 30 of the Texas Administrative Code.   

 
3.  Public Comment on the Groundwater Management Plan proposed for 

adoption. 
 
 4.  Adjourn 
  
   

At the conclusion of the hearing or any time or date thereafter, the proposed 
management plan may be adopted in the form presented or as amended based upon 
comments received from the public, the Texas Water Development Board, District staff, 
attorneys, geoscientists, or members of the Board of Directors without any additional 
notice.  

 
Copies of the proposed MTGCD Management Plan will be available as of June 9th, 

2023, at the MTGCD office located at 930 N. Wolfe Nursery Road, Stephenville, Texas or 
on the MTGCD’s website at www.middletrinitygcd.org.   
 
 The MTGCD is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA). Reasonable accommodations and equal opportunity for effective communications 
will be provided upon request. Please call 254-965-6705 at least 24 hours in advance if 
accommodation is needed. 

 
For more information about the public hearing or the  

MTGCD Contact: Patrick Wagner, General Manager at 254-965-6705 


